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30 Oct 2009 

Committee for Electronic Services — John Jones Chmn. 

On-Line Registration Checklist Database. 
We currently have 280 subscribers (up from 266 in May ‘09) (108 of which are 
renewals) and have received $15060.00 in subscription revenues since the program 
inception in September 2003. Additionally there are 5 foreign registrars and two 
committee chairs with complimentary access. 
 

Number of 
Subscribers 

Will Expire in 
Year 

20 12/1/09 
107 12/1/10 
47 12/1/11 
45 12/1/12 
11 12/1/13 
14 12/1/14 
8 12/1/15 
2 12/1/16 
5 12/1/17 
8 12/1/18 
3 12/1/19 
1 12/1/20 

The AIS Registrar continues making great progress in normalizing the electronic 
database and as updates are available they are uploaded to the online file. 

Online Subscription Service 
The online membership subscription service using PayPal continues to work well.  

Digital Projector 
The digital projector continues to be used throughout the year. Everyone that has used 
it has been very complimentary on its ease of use and how great it is to be able to 
view digital pictures 
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AIS Website (irises.org)  
The templates of the new pages for the redesigned website are complete. We are 
having an issue with the new version of one of the software programs used to create 
the website. We are working on resolving the issue. 
We have a new feature to demonstrate. 

AIS Wiki 
The AIS Wiki has been created and is well along the road to being able to be opened 
for operation. Bob Pries and Catherine Button have done an excellent job. 

Members Only Website Section 
Still to be determined is what content the Members Only section will contain and how 
access will be administered. 

Membership Lookup 
The Membership lookup site is fully operational and is updated directly by the AIS 
Membership Secretary as needed. We have gotten very positive reaction to the 
service. 

 


